The Grace Lutheran Vision Board met on Tuesday, March 10th, 2015 at the home of Jessie Crooks. Dennis Grabowski, Tari Yates, BreAnn Haugrud, Bernard McDowell and Alden Riley, along with Pastor Mark were present. Greg Ackerson was absent. Tami Mielke, the Golden Rule Daycare Director joined us for dinner and the first part of our meeting. The board and Tami got to know one another better over dinner. We then discussed exciting new possibilities for both the church and Golden Rule Daycare, and how to best work together in the future.

After Tami left, the board and Mark continued to discuss matters of the continued Lent Season and how to best welcome guests at our upcoming Easter Celebration. We also discussed the Free 2B Grace Celebration, our new website (thanks Jonathan Orwig and Pastor Steve!), improvements in our sound system and projectors, the Youth Director candidate Jason Neal, Evangelism and Outreach projects for this summer around our neighborhoods, and continued progress on projects around our church (a big THANK YOU to Alden Riley and his team!). Among projects completed are the Choir/Band risers and the work to turn room 101 into a transformed lounge for many uses in the church.

The meeting ended in a time of prayer.